
Regulatory Updates

❑ Stroger hospital completed the IDPH Emergency Department Approved for Pediatrics (EDAP) survey on November 13, 

2024, in addition to an unannounced review of Emergency services related to EMTALA during that week.  

❑ The College of American Pathologist (CAP) survey for the Stroger Laboratory was completed October 5, 2024. Corrective 

actions were completed. The accreditation letter was received for the Point of Care Testing (POCT) program. Awaiting letters 

for the other programs. 

❑ Follow-up reports from the Stroger Joint Commission triennial accreditation survey are in progress. Departments 

are providing updates related their survey findings in the Stroger Hospital Quality and Environment Of Care committees.

❑ Upcoming surveys:

➢ Stroger Dialysis Certification survey window, November 2024 – December 2024.

➢ Stroger Primary Stroke Certification survey window,  January 2025 – April 2025.

➢ Preparation is underway to pursue Health Equity Certification for Cook County Health in 2025.  
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